S.H.P.S NEWSLETTER



Respect, Responsibility, Learning

132 Hertford Road, Sunshine, 3020
Ph. 9811 1234
E-mail sunshine harvester pseledumail vir gav av

From the Principal

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Swimming Program

The swimming program has been a huge success with students enjoying the experience. Learning to swim is a very important skill. During these sessions your children will learn how to be safe around water. PLEASE REMEMBER ALL CHILDREN MUST BE SUPERVISED AROUND WATER. AT ALL TIMES.

School Crossing

For your own safety and for the safety of your children please make sure you use the crossings. These crossings are supervised by official crossing supervisors between 8:20 - 9:00am and 3:15 - 4:00pm

Enrol Now

On the 28th of February our total number of children enrolled at our school will be wanted by the Education Department and the school will receive funding according to this number. It is important for all students to be enrolled and attending school by this date. If you know anyone who has not enrolled yet, please encourage them to enrol as soon as possible

School Improvement

The school has replaced all broken had wash dispensers in the toilets and have installed new ones in the art room. This will help encourage our young people to practise good hygiene

School Payments

As parents continue to use our electronic payment systems options, it is becoming difficult for our office staff to give change. If it is necessary for you to pay by cash please provide the correct amount of money. Thank you for your assistance during the change over.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HAS ALREADY PAYED THE \$50 ESSENTIAL ITEMS LEVY.

DIGITAL NEWSLETTERS STARTING THIS WEEK



The Minds@Play study is coming to your school!

Minds@Play is run by the Melbourne Graduate School of Education at The University of Melbourne. We want to know if we can help children have better well-being and learning if their teacher does mindfulness activities in the classroom.

Your school has agreed to take part in this exciting study.

Parents of every child in Grade Prep will be invited to take part. Your child will shortly bring home an information pack which explains more about the study and a brief survey.

We hope you will take part in this exciting study and look forward to your surveys.



Here are the available gifts from Commonwealth Bank for TERM 1, 2020

MUSIC LESSONS

PIANO or GUITAR

If you would like your child to learn a musical instrument come in to the office and leave your details.



S.H.P.S NEWSLETTER



Respect, Responsibility, Learning

132 Hertford Road, Sunshine, 3020 Ph.: 9311-1234 B-muil: sunshine barvoster pa@edimail.vic.gov.m

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS

You may have seen in our previous newsletter that the school is moving to digital newsletters.

This is commencing this week and will be in full effect from week 1 of term 2

If you have received a hard copy of this weeks newsletter, your details need to updated.

To have your details updated you can:

- Come to the office
- · Write a note and put it in your child's bag or take home reader
- Email the school on: sunshine.harvester.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
- Or Phone us on: 03 9311 1234

PLEASE REMEMBER

If you are sending any notes/money etc. with your child, Please remember to put your child's full name on the note, so that our administration staff can process things quickly and easily.

Thank you for your cooperation during these changes